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VANDALISM CONTINUES AT HIGH SCHOOL 
 

For the third time in the past two months the Deerfield High School lawns 

have been damaged during the late night hours.  Tire tracks damaged the 

lawn area between the softball and baseball fields some time between 

Monday, June 9th and Tuesday, June 10th.  The damage was discovered by 

the custodial staff early Tuesday morning.  The driver(s) also tore up grass 

in the median strips in the high school parking lot. 

 

A different form of vandalism occurred overnight on June 11th when vandals 

removed light bulbs from the softball and baseball scoreboards.  A similar 

incident happened last summer when vandals busted the lights in the 

scoreboards.  Superintendent Michelle Jensen noted that “the district is 

actively pursuing some type of security camera equipment and has received 

one quote already.”  Jensen went on to say that the custodial time and repair 

costs may soon outweigh the costs of security equipment the district will 

need to purchase as a result of this continued vandalism. 


